Niamh Thornton

D IS

From: Kieran Somers

Sent: Friday 7 May 2021 10:56

To: Paul Sweeney

Ce: Niamh Thomton

Subject: RE: 200445- Coole WF (309770-21)
Thanks for that Paul.

Just to note also please that Niamh Thomton — whom I'm copying on this email — is the case officer for this
one.

Kind regards

Kieran

From: Paul Sweeney <psweeney@mbkoireland.ie>
Sent: Friday 7 May 2021 09:41

To: Kieran Somers <dmrammmpmem i
Subject: 200445~ Coole WF (309770-21)

Hi Kieran,
I hope all is weil with you?

I'm just following up with you in relation to the Coole Wind Farm application (309770-21), just so you are fully aware
we have had a number of instances where following the erection of the site notices a number have either been
removed or have fallen down due to the adverse weather conditions. In this regard please note that the site notices
are being monitored on a regular basis and when required have been immediately re-erected. As noted the notices
are being monitored regularly and this will continue going forward to maintain the notices for the required fime
period. If you have any queries on this please feel free to give me a call,

Kind regards,
Paul

Paul Sweeney
Plannaer

> MKO

Tuam Road, Galway

Irefand, H91 vwsga

+353 (0} 91 735611
www.mkoireland.ie
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